
                                  
March 27, 2008   

Mayor David Miller 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Mayor Miller:  

At its meeting on Wednesday, March 26, 2008, the Commission considered the attached report 
entitled, “Design Approach – Station Modernization and Station Renaissance Programs.”  

The Commission approved the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

“It is recommended that the Commission:  

(a) approve a design philosophy for rapid transit stations that permits unique station designs, 
incorporating required standard elements;  

(b) approve proceeding with the Station Modernization and Station Renaissance Programs, 
using the approach of unique station designs, while preserving High Park, Keele, Coxwell 
and Woodbine Stations with the original design appearance; and  

(c) approve forwarding this report to the Toronto Preservation Board for information.”  

The foregoing is forwarded to the Toronto Preservation Board for information.  

Sincerely,      

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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